 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
Each year the Alabama Department of Public Health (ADPH) conducts an audit of student immunization records to ensure that children enrolled in school in Alabama are protected from vaccine-preventable diseases or have a valid exemption from vaccination. Documentation of vaccination and medical exemptions is contained on the Alabama Certificate of Immunization (also known as blue slip) or on an Alabama Certification of Religious Exemption form. If a child needs further vaccinations or an updated certificate, the school will be notified at the completion of the audit. No identifying information about the child is kept by the ADPH employee.  
 
The Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act mandates consent be obtained for persons not employed by this school to view the records of its students. If you do not wish your child’s record to be evaluated by the ADPH, then please notify the office in writing.  No response from you will indicate that you will allow ADPH to audit the immunization records of your child. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Patrick Barnes 
Principal 
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